
When you book a test for COVID 19 we will need to collect some information about you in order to
be able to conduct the test, communicate the result, and if the test result is positive contact you to
give you relevant public health advice and to collect information about your contacts so that we
can also communicate with them to inform them about the need to self-isolate to reduce the
spread of the virus. 

Privacy Notices, providing more information about the data we collect and how we use it, relating
to the national COVID 19 testing programme and the PHA Contact Tracing Service are available
below:

A Data Protection Impact Assessment (DPIA) has been carried out.  The DPIA is also available
below.

Personal data may be shared with the responsible public health bodies in
Wales/Scotland/England/Republic of Ireland (or any other country where relevant) where the
person who has tested positive for COVID 19 has visited that country or been in contact with
someone who lives in that country during the period when they have been potentially infectious. 
Only the minimum amount of data necessary will be shared.  The information will be used to
enable the relevant Health Protection service to make contact and provide the appropriate advice,
relevant to the country they live in, to protect the individual and help prevent further spread of the
virus.  Further detail on the process and data shared can be found in section 5.5 of the DPIA
below.

Downloads

Attachment Size
phA CTS DPIA v2 1 DST analytics 15 12 20.pdf 3.34 MB
PHA Contact Tracing Centre - Privacy Notice v4 24 3 21.pdf 746 KB
NCTP (PHA) Privacy Notice (5 August 2022).pdf 188.39 KB
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https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/sites/default/files/2020-12/phA%20CTS%20DPIA%20v2%201%20DST%20%20analytics%2015%2012%2020.pdf
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/sites/default/files/2021-03/PHA%20Contact%20Tracing%20Centre%20-%20Privacy%20Notice%20v4%2024%203%2021.pdf
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/sites/default/files/2022-08/NCTP%20%28PHA%29%20Privacy%20Notice%20%285%20August%202022%29.pdf
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/print/pdf/node/5134

